
TOWN OF NORTON 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 

DESIGNER SERVICES 

NEW SENIOR/COMMUNITY SUPPORT CENTER 

Addendum No. 01 
October 21, 2021 

The following addendum pertains to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Designer 
Services dated October 20, 2021. 

1. Respondents shall acknowledge any and all addenda in their response.

2. The due date for responses has been changed to Monday, November 8, 2021 at 1:00
PM.

All other information in the RFQ remains unchanged. 

[End of Addendum No. 01] 


